
 

Date: 12 September 2025 

Diversion 
Halton Shopping City North – Busway closure 
Monday, 15th September 2025 
We have been informed by Halton Shopping City North Busway will be closed for structural repairs for up 
to six months. 

 

Services affected are: 

C43 AM & PM 

C51 PM 

C52 AM & PM 

X43 AM 

Details diversion maps for each service have been supplied to the Duty Supervisors for reference. 

Services will divert on to Second Avenue (underneath the busway) where a temporary bus station will be 
in place. 

 

 
 

Please observe all stops on the diversionary route. 

Jonathan Lister, Network Planning Manager 
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